
Sheriff’s Citizens Advisory Board 

June 13, 2016 

Minutes 

 
Attendees:  

Knezovich, Ozzie  VanLeuvan, Rick (SCSO) O’Neill, Leigh 

Johnson, Skip    Winn, Kenneth L  Papich, Tiffanie  

Parker, Chuck    West, Bob     Davisson, Mike  

Nollette, John   Peetz, Brandi   Samadi, Mehrdad    

  

              

The meeting was called to order at 5:45pm. 
 

This was an emergency meeting called by the Sherriff to discuss new evidence brought to his attention 

in the Holyk case. 
 

Sherriff brought in new pictures depicting a scrape, dent, and markings on the pit bumper of Deputy Bodman’s 

patrol car. The plaintiffs have re-created the accident were Ryan’s head/hat hits the pit bumper while turning from 

his bike back to the sidewalk in which he originated from. Dr. Carter of Origin Forensics LLC is working on the 

scenario and is in communication with the Sherriff about the new information. The Sherriff will keep the CAB 

posted on the findings and validity of this new information.   

 

Those in attendance were given the Deputy Speer case to review over the summer. Deputy Speer is the 

School Resource Officer that had a relationship with a student while working at Central Valley High 

School. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:26 pm  

 

Next Meeting: 

September 12, 2016 at 5:30 pm at Spokane Regional Health District (1101 W. College, Room 140) 

 

Minutes Submitted by 

Leigh O’Neill, Secretary 


